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In September 2004 Intercontainer Austria (ICA) already set the course for new partner-
ships in 2005 when it requested acceptance as a full member in the UIRR (International 
Union of combined Road-Rail transport companies). 
On Dec. 14, 2004 ICA had the opportunity to make a presentation of the company to the 
UIRR Board of Directors in Brussels, which led them to unanimously agree on the 
membership of ICA from 01.01.2005 onwards. 
Where ICA will, through recourse to all possible synergies and experiences and to the 
advantage of its customers, benefit from new opportunities for 2005 to create and develop 
products in cooperation with other European combined transport companies, the voice of 
UIRR will also be strengthened, as it will soon have 20 members established in 14 
European countries, which together handle over two thirds of the freight traffic trans-
ferred to rail by operators. 
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